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I oppose SB 1589 as my family uses this portion of the Willamette River for making 

lifelong memories and would severely impact our summertime activities as we are on 

the river about once a week during the summer months. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of my testimony. 

 

Steven Smith 

West Linn, OR 


